
I had hoped to send a December WO this year but our editor Jim KB8SQF has become very busy
at work and is no longer able to do the WO. As a December WO has not been sent in past years
we have also elected to make January 2002 the next issue as in the past. We all thank Jim for 5
great issues, we will all miss his creative work with the WO.

Tom WB8N will be the new editor, the January issue will be his first try at a newsletter. Please
give him all the help possible by getting articles in as soon as possible. If you submitted an article
for the December issue please resend it for the January WO with any additions. The
newsletter@cars.org e-mail address will be changed by December 7, 2001 and will forward to
Tom.

We all hope to see you at the CARS Christmas party December 15, 2001 at Harry’s Steak House
if not the Officers, Board members and myself wish the most Joyous Holiday season and Happy
New Year to you, your family and loved ones.

de Bob W8GC, President CARS

mailto:newsletter@cars.org

	Page 1

